
Announcement 
System Operator Certification 
Exam Scheduling and Testing 
Current System Scheduling Cutoff May 19, 2020 
New System Scheduling Begins June 1, 2020 

Scheduling and Testing Dates  –  Candidates can schedule on the current system up to May 19, 2020 and 
are able to test through May 31, 2020.  

There will be a blackout period for scheduling from May 20, 2020 through June 1, 2020.  Candidates can 
begin scheduling to test on the new system June 1, 2020. 

Click here for: NERC System Operator Certification Exam Announcement 
Click here for: Exam Resource Materials for NERC System Operator Certification Examinations 
Click here for: System Operator Certification Program Manual 

Update from PSI Services on Test Center Openings: 
• PSI plans to reopen Owned and Operated test centers in the United States May 1, 2020 based on

jurisdictional analysis to determine each state’s allowance and/or restrictions for operating. We will
continue to open sites for programs that are deemed essential and where there is candidate need.

• Sites will reopen meeting social distancing standards, at reduced capacity to allow for candidate
spacing. Please note that scheduling options may be limited as a result. PSI will evaluate demand
daily to plan for extra hours as needed.

• All health and safety requirements have already been implemented All test center closures can be
found here. Please be aware that the reopen dates listed are tentative. PSI is in contact with all
sites and will update these dates as needed.

• Test center locations that no longer appear on the closure list are now open.

Reminder-Face Masks and Gloves: 
• If a candidate chooses to wear a face mask and/or gloves, the candidate will be required to bring 

those items with them to the test center.
NOTE: Candidates will be required to comply with specific state, city and county requirements as it 
relates to the use of face masks. In addition, there are third party sites that are requiring the use of 
face masks and the candidates may be turned away if they are not in compliance.

• Face masks will need to be removed during check-in process to verify identity of the candidate, take 
their photo and to allow the Test Center Administrator to ensure there is no writing or hidden 
materials in or on them.

• Candidates are responsible for disposing of used face masks and gloves securely outside of the test 
center. 

For more information or assistance, please contact Barbara Nutter (via email) or at 404-446-9759 (help 
desk). 
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